

AMS Eagle News



June 15, 2023

Parent Edition

Volume 39 • FREE

FatHer's

Dear AMS Families,

With the end of the school year comes the "mad dash" to the finish. AMS "end of year" activities are in full swing! Last week we celebrated Multicultural Week at AMS. During multicultural week morning announcements the students and staff learned about different cultures and countries. The students enjoyed dressing up from cultures from around the world and also telling us about some of their favorite foods as well. We finished off last week with a very successful return of an AMS tradition of a "Fourth Grade Day" field trip. The students have not stopped talking about what a wonderful day they had at HealthQuest!

This week we celebrated our AMS Young Authors. The students had a chance to enjoy a beautiful morning outside sharing their writing with their fellow students. The students wrote poems, about the revolutionary war, snakes, small moments, realistic fiction stories, and so much more! Students and staff enjoyed the morning!

Congratulations to all of the AMS basket raffle winners! I know the teachers (and myself) are looking forward to the "extra" lunches/games/etc, with the winners! For those families that won a basket, you can pick up your basket on Monday, June 19, 2023 from 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM in the atrium. Please reach out to ASHA if you can not pick up your basket on Monday.

This is the "last call" for items in the Lost & Found. All unclaimed items will be donated to charity at the end of the school year. Happy

To all of our AMS Father's, have a wonderful Father's Day on Sunday!

Reminders of important "End of Year" events coming up at AMS:

